
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date: September 6, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Summer 2018 Renovations - 2013 Bond 
 

 I am requesting the addition of the agenda item, Summer 2018 Renovations, at 
the next Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, September 11, 2017, 
in order to discuss securing the professional services of George W. Auch 
Company as Construction Manager and the professional services of Arch 
Environmental Group as Environmental Consultant. 
 
 As a reminder, the District has previously contracted with Auch and Arch in these 
roles and for previous phases of construction, and we look forward to extending 
our working relationship with them for the Phase V construction projects. 
Summer 2018 Renovations are scheduled to take place at Buchanan 
Elementary, Jackson Center, Livonia Career Technical Center and Webster 
Elementary. Of course, Churchill High School renovations will continue during the 
Summer of 2018 as well. 
 
As always, please let me know if there are any additional questions. 

 
   

PF/ko 
 
 
c:  Board of Education 

 


